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7th November I932.

P.de Laszlo Esa..
3 Fitzjohn's Avenue,
London N.W.3,.

Dear Mr de Laszlo,

I have to thank you very much for your letter of
% 20th October and I much regret not replying to 1t before now. ",
Owing to the illness of my Wife I have not been in a position to
think of anything definite. I think Mr Robertson has told you
all about how we are situated at the present time. I really hopé
you can come to Dunira in January or February as I am sure you
could make a very nice group and also two separate portraits of
my two children.

I hope to be in London in December with my Wife
when I will call on you, ‘ -

I thank you for your remarks about the portrait
of Mrs Macbeth and I am also sorry it was not at Dundee as I consider
it one of your best works.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,




